
From: The Secretary titchfieldbowling@gmail.com
Subject: Minutes of the 2020 AGM Process

Date: 15 December 2020 at 11:18
To: undisclosed-recipients:;

Bcc: mikedalzell41@sky.com

Dear Member

Following my earlier emails on this subject I am pleased to draw your attention to the compiled, finalised minutes for last season's
AGM. 2020 AGM Minutes.

I will be writing to you all in the New Year regarding arrangements for membership in 2021 but in the meantime I trust you will all
enjoy a very Happy Christmas despite the circumstances that we find ourselves in.

Dennis
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